
 

Warning Against Counterfeit Zeon Products 
  

Zeon Corporation (Zeon) has discovered through independent research that counterfeits of 
Zeon’s ZEONEX® and ZEONOR® are being sold in the People’s Republic of China. 
 
In some of these cases, falsified COAs (Certificate of Analysis) were found attached to the 
counterfeit products upon delivery. 
 
Please note that ZEONEX® and ZEONOR® are sold only through Zeon’s authorized sales 
agents and are not available for sale online or over the counter. 
 
Zeon assumes no responsibility whatsoever for any defects or accidents caused by the use of 
a counterfeit product. 
 
In addition, Zeon is under no obligation to respond to requests for replacement, return, or 
refund with regard to any counterfeit product. 
 
 
Information on authorized sales agents and queries regarding counterfeit products: 
 

Zeon Corporation 
Specialty Plastics Div., 
Sales & Marketing 
TEL: +81-3-3216-1769 

 
 


